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January 30, 2009 

                                        

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

 

The EMD Serono, Inc. Political Action Committee filed amendments to its FEC reports today to correct a payroll error 

reflected in the PAC's 2008 June Monthly report.  The PAC received an additional payroll deduction on 5/8/08 of $416.66 

that was mistakenly reported as an employee contribution.  The error resulted from confusion between two different 

payroll schedules maintained by the company that have since been consolidated.  Accordingly, the error is not likely to 

be repeated.    

  

The PAC's 2008 June Monthly report has been amended to reflect this payroll error and notes that a refund of $416.66 was 

made on 1/27/09.  The refund will be disclosed on the PAC's next report.  In addition, the PAC's 2008 July Monthly 

report through the PAC's 2008 Post-General report have been amended to reduce by $416.66 the "Aggregate Year-to-Date" 

contribution information and corresponding Detailed Summary Page data for the employee who was mistakenly reported as 

having made the 5/8/08 contribution on the PAC's 2008 June Monthly report.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Monica Elliot 

PAC Treasurer 

 

 


